From: John Holic

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 6:19 PM

To: Lenox E. Bramble <lbramble@venicegov.com>
Cc: Heather Taylor <HTaylor@Venicegov.com>
Subject: Red turtle lights

Len,

| will ask to have the turtle lights placed on the agenda for council action as we have previously
approved S10K per year (I think) for light replacement. Originally we were going to change out lights so
we could eliminate shielding and provide more lighting for residents. When we replaced the first set, we
were required to shield the lights even though they were red. | don’t see the benefit of spending money
and not receiving a benefit.

John
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